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2 October 2012

Our Ref:

Senator Mark Bishop

Chair

Senate Economics — Legislation Committee
Parliament House

CANBERRA ACT 2600

Dear Senator
Correction to Senate Estimates question BI-8

In reviewing our responses to Questions on Notice arising from the May 2012 Budget Estimates hearings, it
has come to our attention that CSIRO’s response to Question on Notice BI-8 included an incorrect date
resulting from a typographical error. In CSIRO’s response to this question, the answer states that “Staff
identified as potentially redundant were formally notified on 23 June 2011.” The correct date on which
staff were notified was 23 June 2010.

| apologise for any inconvenience this error might have caused.

Yours sincerely,

Brett Walker

Executive Director, Operations
CSIRO





